
 
 

  

 
ADDENDUM THREE 

Request for Proposal 15028 
DOA #2015-0800-2758 

 

Bulk Fuel Storage Facilities Inventory and Assessment 
 

October 22, 2014 
 
FAX TO:  All RFP recipients on record. 
  
The RFP Package is hereby clarified or changed as follows: 
 
1. The proposal deadline remains the same. 
 

QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS: 
 

2. Q: Addendum No.1, Answer No. 16 states regional fuel suppliers such as Crowley and Delta 
Western are not included in this scope, but Answer No. 18 states that retail fuel sales are 
included in the scope; can you provide clarification on the distinction between these two types 
of fuel supplies? 
 
A: Bulk fuel facilities in the communities listed, that are owned and/or operated by regional 

fuel suppliers, such as Crowley, Delta Western, or Petro Marine, are not within the scope of 
this RFP.  This exclusion of the bulk fuel facilities of regional fuel suppliers is not impacted 
by whether or not they provide retail fuel sales or other services within the community. 

 
 
All other terms and conditions remain the same. 
 
 END OF ADDENDUM 
 
We appreciate your participation in this solicitation.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Michele Hope  
Procurement Manager  
mhope@aidea.org, 907-771-3036 
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